
Team Havelock competed in the annual DRET Cross Country and 

achieved our highest ever finish of 3rd!  

Nevill Holt  was the venue and this yearõs event included  some 

of the DRET primaries.  

Callum Roberts & Emma Gray Cowan claimed silver medals in the 

year 7 male & female races. Imogen Carrington won bronze in 

the year 9 girls race. Jason Davies won gold in the year 9 boys 

race    after a brilliant run in what was a very competitive race. 

Last year , Jason won bronze and he has trained hard all year 

to improve and it has paid off as he now has a gold to add to his 

collection.  

Last year Havelock finished fourth overall, so again we have 

made progress as an academy but also the students individually 

have progressed as well.  

The event had a great atmosphere with all the students from 

different academies mixing together and it was great to see so 

many students enjoying themselves.  

Well done to all the students involved they gave their all and 

did the academy proud!  

#TeamHavelock 
MVPõs 

Thank you to ñ 
* DRET 

* London Youth 

Rowing 

* Charlotte Hartley  

* Club coaches 

* Students who 

played their part  

* Photographers & 

Journalists  

 

 

Teamwork makes 
the dream work!!  
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Team Havelock entered the  county Global Rock 2016 com-

petition and won it! Havelock performed an original piece 

about animal cruelty and it blew the judges away. As well as 

walking away as winners, Team Havelock also won 11 awards 

on the night. Havelock are now through to the northern    

finals are on July 1st. At Grimsby Auditorium.  

Hawks  

Nominated 

for RFU 

Award!  

Havelock Academy 
have been nominated 
for the  RFU All 
S c h o o l s  G o l d      
Standard Award. This 
is an award for a    
select number of 
standout schools    
nationally that have 
been part of  the All 
Schools programme. 
To be nominated for 
an award like this a 
school must: Ensure 
rugby is sustainable, 
teacher led delivery 
in the curriculum,  
fixtures for all year 
groups, have a girls        
programme and links 
to a local rugby club.  
Havelock have met or 
exceeded all of the 
requirements stated 
above and we will con-
tinue to build. Win-
ners will be announced 
o n  M a y  3 r d .  
#Hawks  

#TeamHavelock 
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Hawks Win Global Rock!  
Team Havelock had the opportunity to welcome ex England hockey 

player, Charlotte Hartley to the academy last week.  

Charlotte worked with year groups 7 -  10 in preparation for the 

DRET Spring Cup and it was a fantastic day. The hockey master 

classes were great, with all the girls taking something away from it 

and helping the students go over tactics & set pieces.  

Havelock took 8 students the NIJRC 2016 and Ryan Thompson won 

gold in the year 7 2 minute race! Ryan rowed an incredible 555m 

and is Havelockõs first ever medallist! Kacey Whyte, Chloe Hutson, 

Jack Mills, Dannika Wells, Kiera Swain, Alex Kirton & Joanna 

Dlugoszewska also represented the academy. All 8 students involved    

performed very well on the day, with most breaking their own PBõs.  

Hockey & 

Rugby  

Success!   
T e a m  H a v e l o c k 
played a lot of   
hockey & rugby 
games this term and 
had a lot of success. 
These are 2 sports 
the academy has 
been trying to     
improve the quality & 
numbers of this year 
and the hard work is 
starting to pay off.  
Havelockõs year 7 
girls hockey team 
won the Grimsby   
District competition 
for the first time 
ever! Meanwhile the 
U14 rugby boys won 
the plate trophy at 
the  county  7s     
tournament  held at 
De Aston School for 
the 2nd year in a 
row. The boys played 
against county rugby 
s c h o o l s  a n d       
performed incredibly 
w e l l .  A  h u g e      
congratulations to all 
students involved!   

Team Havelock competed in the first ever DRET Spring 

Cup this term and it was a huge success. The U13 & 

U15 rugby teams won bronze and the girls U15 hockey 

team won the plate trophy. Great performances from all 

students involved and we have something to build on for 

next year!  


